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FHS TIMES                           

Fairview High School is a learning         
community that experiences success by       

challenging the potential of all who come 
through our doors.  

Principal Message 

 
David Hamlyn PrincipalñFairview High School 
November is a very important month as we recognise the efforts and sacrifices of Cana-

dians who served in World War I, World War II, the Korean Conflict, Afghanistan, and 

during many peacekeeping activities and United Nations actions around the globe. 

Many Canadians have served with dignity and honour and many have paid the supreme 

sacrifice. What is important for all of us, and our young in particular, is that we remem-

ber that the freedoms and rights that we often take for granted are ours because we have 

had the courage and conviction to stand up and defend them when called upon. Each 

year we should take time to remember that and above all appreciate the fact those rights 

and freedoms were earned. There were many young people who left Fairview and area, as well as all across this nation 

to go and fight a war in a place many had never been. Many did not return. We must appreciate their selfless efforts and 

not take the freedoms that we enjoy for granted.  I am especially pleased when I see young people come together each 

year in assemblies like we hold at FHS and pay respect to those who have served in our armed forces through many 

conflicts since we became a nation in 1867. 

Prior to the Remembrance day weekend we held our Annual Awards Assembly at the school. It is important that we 

recognise students for their academic, athletic and social accomplishments. Our annual Awards Assembly is when we 

make a special effort to do that. I would like to thank Ms. Laue for her leadership with this event and to the many organ-

izations, businesses and individuals who tangibly support our Awards program each and every year. We could not do 

what we do without your support and we genuinely appreciate the support we receive. As the African proverb states, ñIt 

takes an entire village to raise a childò and our awards ceremony certainly lends credence to that statement. Congratula-

tions also to the students that are recognised during the Ceremony. Their achievement and recognition is the result of 

hard work on their part and they should be very proud of their accomplishments. 

November will also see us recognise the important role that parents play in education. Parents Matter Week (November 

15th to 18th) will see us acknowledge the important partnership that must exist between teachers, students and parents. 

One thing is for sure; when parents are actively involved in and aware of their childôs schooling the result is positively 

reflected in the achievement of students.  As an extension of that thinking the Parent-Teacher Conferences that will take 

place on Thursday, November 24th are a great time for positive conversations around student academic achieve-

ment. We look forward to a great turnout of parents and students to meet with teachers on that date.  With only seven 

weeks left in the first semester at that point it is a critical time to gauge studentsô progress. 

It is a busy time in the life of FHS. Our volleyball teams are approaching zone play downs and basketball is getting set 

to begin competition. Our Drama Club is also preparing to take their first production of the year to the stage at GPRC. It 

is great to see the Drama students establish such a powerful identity in a short space of time. Good luck in your produc-

tion of ñThe Bold, the Young and the Mur-

deredò on November 25th & 26th. Tickets are 

$15 and should go fast. 

Until next month all the best and look forward 

to seeing all parents at PTIs on November 24th.  



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

On Tuesday, November 8, 2016, Grade 12 students and parents attended the Grad 2017 meeting. 
Grad handouts included Administrative Policy 375: High School Graduation and Grad Information 
sheet.  
 
Graduation photos with Lifetouch Photography will be December 7 th and 8th , 2016 in the Fairview 
High School Cafeteria. Please sign up for a time. Bring the $30.00 sitting fee to the photo shoot.  
  
Grads and parents can register for the Remind App text message service. On your iPhone or Android 
phone, open your web browser and go to the following link:   rmd.at/kehd8k     Follow the instruc-
tions to sign up for Remind. You will be prompted to download the mobile app. If you donôt have a 
smartphone, get text notifications. Text the message @kehd8k to the number (587) 313 -1620. Short 
one way text messages about Grad 2017 can be sent directly to you phone. 

 

Congratulations to Mecedes Burns and 

Levi Winter who recently spent a week 

each at the Terry Fox Center in Ottawa as part of the Encounters with Canada Pro-

gram. Both students spent a rewarding week interacting with other students from 

across Canada. This marks four students who have spent time at the Encounters 

with Canada program this year and we expect to have a few more before the cur-

rent school year ends. ENCOUNTERS WITH CANADA is a unique opportunity 

for Canadian teens to meet other young people from across the country. Spend an 

adventure-filled week in your nationôs capital! Check out future career options, 

discover your country, share your hopes and dreams. If any students 14 to 17 years 

of age are interested in this program, please see Mr. Hamlyn for details.  

 

 

https://www.ewc-rdc.ca/pub/en


Remembrance Day Ceremony 

At Fairview High School we had our Remembrance Day Ceremony on Thursday November 10th. Repre-

sentatives from the Fairview Legion Spoke as well as many teachers and students. The students were very 

respectful and did a remarkable job of recognizing all the people that have served and protected to make 

our Country the safe and free place it is today. 


